Bobbie Nick Voss Charitable Funds

13380 Watertown Plank Road

Elm Grove, WI 53122 Ph. 262-754-9191 Fax: 262-786-7650



Board of Directors

Julie Boucher Sellars Jenny Cagle Chris Gerlach Bill Haise Sue Hollenstein Marsha Mather Peter Melchior Randy Nick

Gaylene Townsley Peter Van Ermen April 20, 2020

Dear Valued Attendee/Donor,

The Board of Directors of the Bobbie Nick Voss Charitable Funds has made the difficult decision to postpone the 15th Annual Bobbie Nick Voss Golf Classic scheduled for June 15, 2020. Our Board members represent many industries, including manufacturing, retail, travel, and accounting, and all are witnessing firsthand the economic devastation brought on by the COVID-19 "Safer at Home" restrictions. As a result, we have decided to postpone our event to 2021.

Thanks to you – our sponsors, donors and participants – we have built great momentum with colorectal cancer research programs at the Medical College of Wisconsin and our partnership with Froedtert Menomonee Falls with their Outreach Program to fund free colonoscopies to high risk, un-insured individuals. Your contributions have meant so much to our organization, allowing us to make a difference in fighting this deadly cancer. Our fight continues to save lives and make a difference!

In lieu of attending this year's event, please feel free to continue your sponsorship with a donation that can be made on our website (www. BobbieSays.com) or by sending a check made out to BNVCF and mailing it to the attention of our treasurer, Peter Van Ermen, 203 Woodlands Ct, Hartland, WI 53029.

We invite you to mark your calendar for June 21, 2021, when we will gather again to celebrate the 15th Annual Bobbie Nick Voss Golf Classic. Until then, we pray for the health and well-being of you and your families during this unprecedented time in our history.

Sincerely,

Board of Directors Bobbie Nick Voss Charitable Funds